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Stockholm, 2020-05-06 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

QuiaPEG Pharmaceuticals Holding AB (publ) postpones the Annual 

General Meeting until June 22, 2020 

The Board of Directors of QuiaPEG Pharmaceuticals Holding AB (publ) (the "Company") has decided 

to postpone the Annual General Meeting, which was originally planned to be held on June 11, 2020. 

The new date for the Annual General Meeting is June 22, 2020. The postponement is made with regard 

to current uncertainties as a result of the Covid-19 pandemic. The Company considers that a 

postponement improves the Company's ability to conduct the Annual General Meeting in a satisfactory 

manner. Notice of the Annual General Meeting and publication of the Company's annual report will be 

published in the usual way, taking into account the provisions of the Companies Act and the Articles of 

Association. Thus, the annual report will be published no later than June 8, 2020. 

For further information contact:  

Marcus Bosson  

CEO 

QuiaPEG Pharmaceuticals Holding AB  

Tel: +46 (0) 70 693 12 53  

marcus.bosson@quiapeg.com      www.quiapeg.com  
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